
                                                                                                       

Sincere Support Charity Golf Day 2024            

You are invited to join us on Friday 6th September 2024 for what will be a 
very special day of golf to celebrate our 30th anniversary year helping      
parents of sick children in hospital or who have sadly been bereaved. This 
hugely popular annual event is fun, professional and a great way to build    
relationships with team members, clients and prospective customers alike.

Here’s everything you need to know

Teams: Each team is made up of four golfers, 

The course: The Phoenix Golf Club, Rotherham boasts a beautiful parkland 
course (which happens to be award winning too) and players will compete in 
an 18 hole, four ball competition. 

Afters: Once the golf has finished, everyone will be treated to a relaxing Pie, 
chips, peas & gravy after round meal, where we’ll present our prize giving 
and hold a light-hearted fundraising raffle and ball drop to further support the 
work of our charity. 

Prizes are given for: each member of the winning and second place teams 
and individual prizes for longest drive and nearest the pin.

Please see attached poster with all details of the day. 

As per last year we are also looking to get all 18 holes sponsored at a cost of 
£50 per hole, if you would like to take up this opportunity please let me know 
asap

Please contact us for a team registration sheet or for further details on 
info@sinceresupport.com or telephone 07855 770782.

We look forward to hearing from you soon and seeing you on the day

All good things

Bev xx
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